
 

 

 

POST GRADUATE DIPLOMA IN GUIDANCE & COUNSELING: 2015-16 
 

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

  

This is to inform all the 1st Semester students of P.G. Diploma in 

Guidance & Counseling Course that their regular class will remain 

suspended due to Bally Municipality Election & Primary TET 

from 29th September, 2015 to 11th October, 2015.  

 

However, the office of the aforesaid course will remain open for 

the Registration business of the students. 

 

Regular classes of the course will resume on and from 13th 

October, 2015 (Tuesday) at 5.00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Sd/-  

Date: 28/09/2015       Swami Tattwasarananda  

     Principal 


